
12/09/2022                                                                       Indian Institute of Science 

 

Cancellation of Tender – Ref No.: IISc/CSB/DC/2022/01  

 

Due to administrative reasons, the tender referred to above has been cancelled. The 
original tender was issued on 22nd March 2022, and the corrigenda were published 
on 18th April 2022 and 2nd May 2022.  
 
Fresh tender may be notified at a later date on the IISc website.  
 
Thanks & Regards, 
Tender Evaluation Committee   


